 (6/6/2008) Merilee Livingston - Keep the overlayl

From: "Beau Sorensen” {

To: <mlivingston@utah.gov>, <jsh5rvey@utah.goﬁ>
Date: 6/6/2008 10:30 AM
Subject: Keep the overlay!

I know you're getting comments against the overlay of the new area code, but
please keep it. It's the idea that makes the most sense for businesses and
individuals because phone numbers are increasingly being managed by computer
programs and cell phones now and that causes the fewest problems by far.

Thanks!

Beau Sorensen




